
 

 

 

17th March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
HPV Vaccinations 
  
As we return to school and try to establish the routines and structure that support learning, I am 

writing to inform you of the commencement of the normal vaccination schedule for your child. 
  
The Immunisation Service are coming into school on Friday 26th March 2021 to offer your child the 

HPV vaccination. 
  
Enclosed with this letter are the following documents: 
  
A parent letter - with instructions on how to complete the online consent form, to either consent or 

refuse this course of vaccinations. 

 
HPV leaflet from Public Health England - to be shared with your child. 
  
The online consent form is available for completion until 11.00am on Wednesday 24th March 

2021. If you have any difficulties completing this online form, please contact your local Immunisation 

team, using the telephone number provided in the attached letter.  This letter also contains important 

information on the vaccines and answers frequently asked questions, to help you and your child reach 

an informed decision regarding consent. 

 

If you miss the cut off time to complete the consent form, we will not be able to vaccinate 

your child in school on Friday 26th March. The consent form will reopen on Monday 29th March 

enabling you to submit a form for your child to be offered the vaccination at a later date. 
  
I appreciate there has already been a lot taking place for our year 8 students and would like to say 

they have all done incredibly well taking the return to school in their stride and I am sure that this will 

continue to be the case. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs M Tingley 

Leader of Year 8 
 
 


